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Comments: Hello,

I am located in the North Zone, though I feel my comments apply to the overall proposal.  

 

    I do think that a focus on high-use roads and other roads that serve a critical purpose would be beneficial.

This would need to be coupled with a review of the existing road network to see which roads were no longer

necessary.

 

   However, the broader project proposal contains important watersheds and critical habitat for threatened and

endangered species.  In this time of traumatic impact on California habitat (human and otherwise) from climate

change, fires and shrinking habitats, it warrants the most careful review possible, rather than simply an

Environmental Assessment

 

  The agency must conduct an Environmental Impact Statement (EIS) before continuing forward.

 

Thank you for being open to public comment.


